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Request a Library OrientationRequest a Library Orientation

GOODBYE

Do You Have a Research Project in Your
Class?
Don't let your students �ounder! We offer citation workshops,
database demonstrations, evaluating information, and more.
The Librarians can visit your class for a quick demonstration
or you can bring your class in to the library for a tour and full,
hands-on, instructional session.  
 
Request a library tour or instructional session HERE or click the
red button above. 

Good luck to Mike Ferrari!
Mike was one of the main forces in creating and growing the
library’s textbook collection which were checked out almost
7,000 times last year.
 
As well as managing our group study rooms, Mike also built
and designed the library website, and provided direction and
support for the library’s iPad collection.
 
Mike has accepted a teaching position at a high school in
Southern California, where he will be enlightening minds and
looking for good coffee. We will miss him greatly, but are
excited about this new and bright chapter in his life.

http://www.canadacollege.edu/library/orientationrequest.php
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AND HELLO

Congratulations Heather Ott!
Longtime adjunct, Heather Ott, accepted a full-time faculty
librarian position at Evergreen College this summer.
 
Heather taught online and hybrid versions of LIBR 100 and has
been instrumental in developing our online resources. We will
miss her wonderful displays and innovative instruction.
 
If you are in San Jose, be sure to stop into the Evergreen
Library and ask her for book recommendations!

Cynthia McCarthy
We are happy to have Cynthia as a new adjunct librarian
Mondays and Tuesdays! Cynthia brings a wealth of experience
from a variety of college and university libraries including San
Jose State University, the University of San Francisco, and
Stanford University. Before becoming a librarian Cynthia
worked as a journalist and has published a book on the history
of Belmont.

mccarthyc@smccd.edu

Gareth Scott
One of our new adjunct librarians, Gareth, brings his experience
teaching information literacy courses at California State
University East Bay and conducting library instruction and
research help to students at other college, public, and law
libraries. A graduate of a community college himself, he is a
great addition to our library and campus. He also has a
background in performance and dance. Say hello Gareth
Thursday nights!

scottg@smccd.edu
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Request Textbooks for Our Reserve CollectionRequest Textbooks for Our Reserve Collection
It's that glorious time of year! If you want your a copy of your textbook available to your students in the

library, you can request it through the button above.

Chris Burns
Our new Friday librarian, Chris Burns, comes to us from the
Alameda and San Mateo Public Library Systems. Before
becoming a librarian Chris taught English, English Language
Development, and Special Ed as a high school teacher. Chris'
background in teaching, community outreach, programming,
and research will be a bene�t to the library and to Cañada.

burnsc@smccd.edu

Finding textbooks on reserve at the Cañada College Library

San Mateo County of Education STEM 4 ECE Workshop next week!
Interested in learning how you can apply Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics
(STEM) into Early Childhood Education (ECE)? Wondering how STEM concepts and ECE form a
great partnership for learning?  
 
Join the Cañada Library with thanks to our IMLS grant for a STEM 4 ECE Workshop led by the
by the San Mateo County O�ce of Education!  
 
When: Thursday, September 3rd, 2015
Time: 7:10 PM-8:40 PM 
Location: Cañada College, Bldg. 6, Rm. 102 

http://www.canadacollege.edu/library/requesttextbook.php
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Snacks and beverages will be provided
Questions? Contact Valeria Estrada at estradav@smccd.edu or 650-306-3483

mailto:estradav@smccd.edu

